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               Achieve 3000 Reading Challenge              

 

Dear parents,  

As part of our Right to Read program, we are excited to launch the Achieve 3000 Reading 
Challenge for students in Grades 3-9, running from 7th June to 23rd July 2024. Over these seven 
weeks, students will receive articles from the Achieve 3000 library every Monday and Tuesday. 
The goal is to read as many articles as possible, aiming for a 75% success rate.  

The top 5 readers from each grade who achieve this success rate will be recognized and 
celebrated for their dedication to reading.  

Keep reading during the summer break as well to challenge yourself by pushing your Lexile 
scores up and expanding your comprehension, vocabulary and speed in reading. Let's embark 
on this journey to expand our knowledge and love for reading! 

Warm regards, 

  
Asha Alexander                                      آشا ألكسندر 
Principal                                                  مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ  -الرئيس التنفيذي  
 

 

 

 


